
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In accordance with the 2021 enacted budget, $15 million was allocated 
to regional centers to fund necessary changes to assist providers in 
taking steps to come into compliance with the HCBS rules by March 
2023. The awarded amounts totaled $9,033,692 with $5,966,308 
remaining. DDS is allocating $284,109 to each regional center to 
support broader work in each community that promotes HCBS 
compliance. 

Join the HCBS VAC Forum and help ELARC identify how $284,109 
can help support ELARC’s community and promote HCBS 
Compliance!  

 

 

 

Home and Community Based Services (HCBS) 
Vendor Advisory Committee (VAC) Forum 

Thursday June 16, 2022 | 11:00AM-12:00PM 
 

 

 

Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82246180611?pwd=Y0laOEN0WXVTYmV2YVhlUWNJdS9PZz09 

 

Meeting ID: 822 4618 0611 | Passcode: 447749 
 

Dial by your location:  +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 
 

For more information contact Lizette Villa at lvilla@elarc.org 

  | Good Training | Strong Partnership | Better Service |  

www.elarc.org | infor@elarc.org  

 

Identified Priorities 

 Developing local communities of practice to increase knowledge and 
implementation of best practices and encouraging collaborative groups to 
foster shared learning and solution-focused discussions;  

 Engaging families and individuals served, including education and 
training for families/support persons and providers on best practices for 
aligning services with the Final Rule; and,  

 Creating and implementing innovative pathways and provider practices 
that support community integration, individual rights, and individual 
choice, highlighting a whole-person approach to service delivery. 
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